M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON

                        DR. MARIA BROWN

                        KAREN BYRD

                        JULIA PILE 
                        TROY FRYMAN

                        MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
JULY 6, 2020
RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS & HOLLY HILL CHILD & FAMILY SOLUTIONS.

                        Why Mental Health in Schools? One in five youth in the United States experience mental illness; 70% of adolescents with mental health problems do not receive care; and over the last two decades, suicide rates have doubled among Americans between the ages of 10 and 14. 
Holly Hill’s R.I.S.E. School-Based program is designed to be a less intensive community-based service for children and youth that have been identified as having behavioral and emotional problems that impact the student’s ability to function successfully in the classroom or school setting and/or function in the home or community settings.

Mental health services are available on-site at select school districts at no cost to the school district. Services are offered to children and youth grades K-12 with the average length of service being 6-12 weeks. Treatment predominately takes place in the school setting, but may include wrap around services taking place in the community and/or home depending on what is agreed upon by the parent and therapist during the assessment and treatment planning.

I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your   reference.
                        I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Understanding with Holly Hill, as presented.
